
From: Karlon Cox [mailto:karlon.c@bank34online.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2009 5:30 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Opposition to RIN 3064-AD35: Proposed FDIC Special Assessment 
pursuant to 12 CFR Part 327 
 
Karlon Cox 
President/CEO 
BANK'34 
500 Tenth St. 
Alamogordo, NM 88310-6776 
 
March 10, 2009 
 
Robert E. Feldman 
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 
550 17th Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20429 
 
Dear Robert Feldman: 
 
The assessment for the FDIC fund will severly hamper our earnings.  We did  
not create this problem, the big banks did.  They should be the ones  
paying for it. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Karlon Cox 
575-443-2573 
President/CEO 
BANK'34 
 


